
From: Peres Da Costa, David 
Sent: 10 February 2014 16'21 
To: Planning 
Subject: PN: Planning appIication consultation letter dated 04/02/2014, your ref: 

201.3/8276/P 
Attachments: photojpg 

Categories: Orange Category 

Please log on M3 and upload to dux 

David Peres da Costa 
Planning Officer 

Tel.:020 7974 5262 
Visit camden.gov.uk for the latest council information and news 

From: waiLun Ho 
Sent: 10 Febniary 2019 16:04 
To: PereS Da Costa, David 
Cc: Wailun Ho 
Subject: Re Planning application consultation letter dated 04/02/2014, your ref 2013/8275/P 

Dear David, 

Re: Planning application consultation letter dated 04102/2014. noun ref: 2015/5275/P 

I was passed on your details, from your collegue, Tanya. I am writing as a resident of 22A Winchester Road in 
reference to the above. I am very concerned that despite only receiving the application only last week, the 
contractors have already built the flank wall of the proposed extension, please find attached images of the offending 
extension. 

This is clearly a flagrant disregard of the planning regulations and a complete Lack of respect of existing neighbours. I 
would ask you put an enforcement notice stop to any further works on site immediately, including the removal of 
the built elements not yet approved by the Council. Furthermore the Planning Investigation Officer should be 
notified. 

I look forward to your quick response in the matter. 

Kind regards 

Mc Wai tun Ho 




